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The requirement that Firearm Safety be promoted is a Great Idea.  I still recall, 60 

years ago, Hunter's Safety Course, which was required of all youngsters wishing to 

exercise Oregon Hunting rights.  The same should apply to anyone acquiring a 

firearm in our fair state.  Basic practices and care are simple, logical, even intuitive 

once taught. 

This in no way is an endorsement of the bureaucratic mess called Permit to 

Purchase. 

A simple formal card, signed by the person teaching the lessons, like the one I 

received when 13 years old ought to be good enough. 

Show the card and be trusted to practice care and safety with your new firearm is 

enough. 


